
Dear future Year 7 students, parents, and carers,

My name is Miss Rigby, and I’m a Maths teacher here at The Orme Academy. I’m 
thrilled to introduce myself as your Year 7 form tutor when you join us in 
September 2025.

Starting secondary school is an exciting new chapter, and while many of you may 
be full of anticipation, it’s completely normal to feel a little nervous too. Please 
don’t worry — I’ll be here to support you every step of the way as you settle in, 
find your feet, and begin this exciting new journey.

As your form tutor, I will be your first point of contact each day and a familiar face 
you can turn to for guidance, encouragement, or just a quick chat if you need one. 
I believe in high standards, being kind, and always striving to do your best — and 
I’ll be encouraging all of these qualities in our form group.

Enjoy the rest of your time in Year 6 and have a well-deserved, relaxing summer 
break. I can’t wait to meet you in September and begin this exciting new chapter 
together!

See you soon!

Miss Rigby
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